
DRAFT

Town Of Sanbornton

BUDGET COMMITTEE

Meeting minutes

June 21, 2011

Present:   Earl Leighton, Katy Wells, Judy Rich, Jim Wells, Jeff Jenkins, Russ Cederberg, Karen Ober; Selectmen’s Representative and Bob Veloski

 At 6:30 pm, Chair Leighton recognized the presence of a quorum and called the meeting to order.

Minutes

Chair Leighton made a motion to approve the minutes of April 12, 2011, Public Hearing 2nd by Jim Wells all were in favor.

Mail/Correspondence


None reviewed

Review of Financial Report (6/21/11)


The committee reviewed the financial report and discussed the expenditures to date and the possibilities of budgets going over.  Other individual items were discussed such as the heating oil and the police department.

New Business


Chair Leighton welcomed our two new members Judy and Russ.  Jeff described the process of our meetings and the review of the financial reports each month.  Katy handed out the by laws for the new members.


Chair Leighton asked the committee members to all review our bylaws for the next meeting 


Katy reviewed the meeting dates for the upcoming budget cycle, changes were discussed.  She will type this up and the committee will review and vote on it at the next meeting.


Jeff requested an updated list of members be sent to the web master.  Katy will update and review at the next meeting.


Election of officers


Jeff Jenkins made a motion to nominate Earl Leighton as Chair, 2nd by Russ Cederberg all were in favor. Earl Leighton will serve as Chairman


Chair Leighton made a motion to nominate Jeff Jenkins as the Vice Chair, 2nd by Katy Wells all were in favor. Jeff Jenkins will serve as the Vice Chair


Department Liaisons


Jeff Jenkins
Fire Department


Earl Leighton
Police Department


Jim Wells
 Library


Russ Cederberg
DPW/Transfer


Judy Rich
Recreation


Katy Wells
Outside Agencies


There was a brief discussion regarding the sewer payments and billing and how it is done and the upcoming upgrades.


Jeff Jenkins requested a draft of the year-end report for the July meeting.

At 7:45 pm, Chair Leighton made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by Jeff Jenkins all were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Katy Wells

Budget Committee Member and Secretary


